
 
To Senators on the Senate Select Committee on Climate Policy, 
 
While I think that the 5% limit set by the Govt is far too low I wish that Christine Milne would 
attack the crowd viz. Turnbull and the coal industry and the Nats who are going to vote against 
any thing which is put up in the Parlmt by the Govt.   
 
Passing no bill is the absolute disaster.   
 
The present bill needs to be stuctured so that the limit can be increased later ie there needs to be 
flexibility.   
 
In any case I don't agree with trading it's far too complicated but it is the way which has been 
chosen by the rest of the stupid accountants and economists who are still hooked on the 
"MARKET".   
 
The only sensible way to treat excess CO2 emissions is to regulate limits and tax the ones who 
offend by exceeding the limit.  That was what was done to lower particulate and sulphur 
emissions and IT WORKED.   
 
We seem to have forgotten about it.  
 
Labour's trouble is that has abandoned its old policy of the socialisation of the means of 
exchange and industry with the attendant authority on behalf of its electors.  The major world 
Govts are now nationalising the banks which is what Ben Chifley wanted to do and which was 
ALP policy.  Mucking about with emissions trading is expediency since we will have to cooperate 
with the rest of the nitwits caught up in the neo con movt.   
 
With every good wish, 
 
 
Helen Tuckey. 
 
 


